
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2, 2018 

 

 

STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street Suit 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Re: California State University, Bakersfield STARS Report 

Dear AASHE STARS Steering Committee,  

We are pleased to submit California State University, Bakersfield’s (CSU 
Bakersfield) AASHE Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) 
report that reflects the great work our faculty, staff, and students are doing in advancing 
environmental sustainability on campus and in our community. The information included 
has been checked for accuracy and is correct to the best of our knowledge.  

CSU Bakersfield is committed to reducing our institution’s environmental impact 
through education, research, partnerships, and innovation. I take great pride in the fact that 
our students, staff, and faculty are committed to demonstrating environmental leadership 
on campus and in our surrounding community. With this report, we plan to address areas 
for improvement so that we can collectively work towards a more sustainable future for 
future generations. 

Sincerely,   

 

Horace Mitchell, Ph.D. 
President 

 

 


